: Tanya Rene PETTAY <pettay@un.org>
00838 Wednesday, April 18, 2012 10:30 PM E191.1.2

To: Susan Lamb

Cc: Leang Chea; Andrew CAYLEY; Ang PICH; Elisabeth SIMONNEAU-FORT; Jeanne Sulzer,
Arun Son; Michiel Pestman,; Victor Koppe; Andrew lanuzzi; Jasper PAUW; Pouv Seang
Phat; Diana Ellis; Daniel BREGER; Vera MANUELLO; Sam Onn KONG;
a.vercken.cetc@gmail.com; antaguisse@yahoo.fr; Marie CAPOTORTO; Sheherazade
BOUARFA,; Udom Ang; michaelgkarnavas@gmail.com; Neville SORAB; Joshua KERN;
Mosseny So

Subject: email received this morning from Judge Cartwright

Dear Ms. Lamb,

This morning we were copied (perhaps erronecusly) in an email from Judge Silvia Cartwright which was intended for
recipient “Andrew,” noting “Of course 1 was only trying to see the lighter side. As you know Andrew, | am seriously
considering my own position. |shall not make a hasty decision.

Silvia.”

For all the obvious reasons, we would most appreciate some clarification as to who Andrew may be. If the intended
recipient were Andrew Cayley, the Internationa! Co-Prosecutor, this email would indeed cause concern, especially in
light of the Supreme Court Chamber’s recent decision pointing out the need to avoid “the appearance of
asymmetrical access enjoyed by the prosecutor to the trial judge.” We apologize for this inconvenience, but in light
of our due diligence obligations we feel obiiged to explore this matter.

Sincerely,
Tanya Pettay

Legal Consultant
leng Sary Defence Team



